
ALCONA TOWNSHIP BOARD MINUTES 
June 08, 2021 

The Alcona Township regular board meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 
 Roll call: Present: Supervisor Marlena MacNeill, Clerk Dawn LaLonde, Treasurer Tina Gauthier and 
Trustees Jim Bouchard and Jim Mead. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Bouchard to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.   Passed 
All in Favor. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Bouchard, to accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  PASSED All in 
Favor. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Gauthier, to pay bills as presented. PASSED  All in Favor. 
 Discussion took place concerning residents asking for more than one zoning variance.  The zoning 
board of appeals only grants a variance when the property owner can show a hardship.  The planning 
commission feels the ordinance in place is written properly. 
 The assessors, zoning administrators, and fire reports were received and filed. 
 Motion by LaLonde, seconded by Gauthier, to approve LLWC fire works for July 4th.  PASSED All in 
Favor. 
 Supervisor MacNeill will contact the Alcona Road Commission and have them draft an agreement for 
Woodland, Lake and Hubbard Street. 
 The DNR has started dredging the Black River. 
 County Commissioner, Dan Gauthier, reported the court house is open to the public once again.   The 
commissioners are waiting for clarification as to what the stimulus money can be spent on.   
 Supervisor MacNeill will order five new signs.  Two directional signs for the Alcona Township Park and 
three for East Bay Access Site.  
 Treasurer Gauthier is working with LakeShore Broadband to provide internet to her home as well as 
the clerk’s home.  She will keep the board informed. 
 Residents on Ridge Road questioned a possible zoning violation on their road.  Supervisor MacNeill will 
follow up with the Zoning Administrator concerning this. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde 
Alcona Township Clerk 
 


